
Follow the example above writing in the Accepted for Value information. Make sure to sign the back of the voucher you 
are Accepting for Value in the same fashion you would a standard Money Order.   

 
You will not need the additional notice or letter pages that were included with this voucher for this part of the process.    

 
Make sure to make a copy for your records and send the original, certified, return receipt to: 
 
Internal Revenue Service
Stop 4440 
P.O. Box 9036
Ogden, Utah 84201
 


